
F1 Admission for academic year 2021 – 2022 

(Results of School Nomination Scheme / Young Talents Scheme) 

 

Congratulations to the following successful applicants!  

 

10177425 11756185 17023144 18687081 30952966 

10339207 12416516 17233388 22597529 31461492 

10506671 13233152 17446783 24027858  

10577033 15404896 17927706 24717879  

11384662 16662614 18178485 29418921  

 

Please note the following: 

1. Results of School Nomination Scheme / Young Talents Scheme have been emailed to all 
applicants who attended the interview on 12 December 2020. 

2. Please refer to the email for details of the offer and other arrangements. 

3. To accept the offer, your parents/guardians are required to  

i) submit the following by 1 March 2021 
 

� a google form via the link provided in the letter of offer 
� the duly signed Letter of Undertaking# via EMAIL to admissions@spcc.edu.hk 

ii) return the following documents by 8 March 2021 via POST* to St. Paul’s Co-educational 
College, 33 MacDonnell Road, Hong Kong. Please DO NOT enclose documents other 
than the ones mentioned below. 
  

� the duly signed Letter of Undertaking# and one copy for EDB record 
(parents should make another copy for own record) 
簽妥的承諾書#正本及一份副本供教育局存照(家長須另行複印承諾書副本存檔)  

� Reply Slip for School Mission & Rites of Passage Programme # 
 辦學方針及成長體驗營回條# 

� the original “P6 Student Record Form” 小六學生資料表正本 

� Reply Slip for Donation of Scholarship# (if applicable) 捐贈獎學金回條#(如適用) 
       (# The documents are attached to the email.)          

4. The offer will be withdrawn if the google form and the abovementioned documents are not 
submitted to our College by the stipulated dates. 

5. Scholarship and Allocation Examination for ALL admitted students:  

Date: Saturday, 24 April 2021 (tentative) 

Time: 8:30 am – 9:30 am      English 

  10:00 am – 11:00 am  Mathematics  

  11:30 am – 12:30 pm     Chinese 

Venue: 33 MacDonnell Road 

NOTE:  If you are not offered a place under the School Nomination Scheme / Young Talents 

Scheme, your application will be considered with all other applicants under General 

Admissions. The results will be announced via email and the school website on     

29 March 2021. 

 

* To avoid delayed or unsuccessful delivery, please ensure sufficient postage has been affixed 

before posting. (Please note that underpaid mail items will be returned to the sender or   

disposed of by the Hongkong Post. You are kindly advised to refer to their webpage at 

https://www.hongkongpost.hk/tc/sending_mail/note/index.html for details.) 


